Telephone 48411 The Queen’s College
Oxford

26 November 19BL

Dear Dr Katz,

There are two candidates in the FHS of Modern Languages
this year who are offering the Optional Subject 45 'Modern
Yiddish Literature'. I understand from Professor Prawer
that you have been teaching this subject and wonder if you
would agree to act as assessor for it in this year's examination.
This would mean setting a paper (to be set, I believe, for
the first time this year?) by March and marking the two scripts;
no attendance at meetings would be necessary.

I should be glad to know 1f you are able to take this
Oon.

Yours sincerely,

e

I.P.Foote
Chairman of Examiners FHS of Modern .
Languages



